
Spring Conferences

Thank you for your participation at Spring 

Conferences. Your support and involvement is 

greatly appreciated. As we continue to iterate 

on what the best version of conferences looks 

like for Capstone, your feedback and insights 

are invaluable to us as we work together to 

support your child’s growth. We encourage you 

all to reach out to let us know if you have any 

questions, comments, or concerns.

Summer Overnight Trips

We are excited to have finalized our two 

Summer overnight trips. Please help ensure 

that your child is at Capstone and ready for 

the departure time (and have eaten before we 

leave). We will be sending out permission slips 

for those families with guardianship, along with 

a medication distribution slip with a schedule, as 

we will be responsible for distribution and safety. 

We will make all appropriate accommodation 

arrangements and meals, but given the length of 

this trip, your communication to us on what we 

should prepare for will be appreciated. 

Please ensure that each individual has the 

appropriate amount of clothing, toiletries, 

additional snacks, and any medication they may 

need. Last year’s trip went exceedingly well, 

but we are happy to address any questions or 

concerns you may have. Thank you for your 

cooperation and support. We look forward to 

a memorable and enriching experience for 

everyone!

Social Fridays Next Year

Thank you for your timely return of your intent 

forms for next year. Capstone continues to grow 

and it is a testament to the hard work and culture 

that exists within the program. Thank you for 

your support. 

As we grow, we will continue to specialize and 

individualize our programming to meet the needs 

of the  individuals we serve. At the current time, we 

have limited space on our bus which is facilitating 

conversation around the best approach to next 

year’s Social Fridays. While some participants 

currently attend every Friday, others do not. 

Given these dynamics, your intent to participate 

is important. Once we know our weekly numbers 

that will help determine if we need to seek 

additional transportation and staffing. I will be 

following up shortly with a Social Friday intent 

form to gauge who would like to continue with 

full Friday attendance and who would like to 

attend half. Social Fridays are an integral part of 

our programming and we do not take that lightly, 

so your feedback will help inform our next steps. 

Minds Of All Kinds Breakfast

Just a reminder that we will start programming at 

10 am on May 11th due to the Minds of All Kinds 

Breakfast. Thanks!

With Sincere Appreciation, 
Michael Faeth 
Director of Adult Education
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Please note: This calendar is subject to change. 

*Lunch included: Students will typically have an option to 
purchase food or other items on community-based trips.
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MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY
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